
December 2023

Dear parent or carer,

You may recall that at the beginning of September, we wrote to you to tell you all about the ACE
programme and that your child would be undertaking this. I am delighted to inform you that we will now
be giving your child the opportunity to further their successes and work towards the ACE Silver award.

The ultimate aim of this programme is to prepare students for the journey they are about to take at
Outwood Academy Adwick and support them with reaching the very top of the pyramid that adorns all of
our academies. This is not just about grades or academic progress, but about helping our children to acquire
the moral character that will bring them and our community happiness. Overall, it teaches them to Be Safe,
Be Respectful & Be Responsible.

Your child has been given a sticker in their planner where they will need to complete certain tasks during
their time at the academy, all of which will assess their ability to Be Safe, Be Respectful and Be Responsible.
As you can imagine, with this being a greater reward than the ACE Bronze award, these tasks will require
your child to go further to attain the ACE Silver award.

Students who have received over 20 out of 25 ticks will be invited to the ACE Celebration and awarded the
ACE Silver Award. Successful students will receive a Silver Award badge. Please ask your child to see their
ACE sticker in their planner. There’s so many students already achieving more than 20 elements; it is great
to see.

Thank you for taking the time to support your son or daughter in their achievements and supporting
Outwood Academy Adwick in ensuring that students are fully able to achieve their full potential.
If you have any questions about the ACE programme, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at:
l.ravenscroft@adwick.outwood.com
Kind regards,

L Ravenscroft
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